
Voted in on June 11, 2008 at the officers meeting

 

The consumption and use of alcohol is a serious personal responsibility involving 
the safety and welfare of family, riding friends and the individual H.O.G. member. 
Alcohol consumption before or during motorcycling activity is not safe, responsible
behavior.

H.O.G. members, guests or non-members are not permitted on chapter rides if they 
have consumed alcohol prior to or during a ride event. On any motorcycle ride that 
is a H.O.G event and the ride stops at a location that serves/provides alcoholic 
beverages the following occurs:

Any members, guests or non-members that consumed alcohol during any stop would be 
asked to leave the group ride. Only the persons whom did not consume any alcoholic 
beverages would be permitted to continue with the group.


